From: Dyanna Moyer

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] C and H hog farm support
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 3:15:31 PM

I am sending this in support of the permit for the C and H hog farm . This people
have went above and beyond to cooperate and they need their permit . The farm is
this family's livelihood , they are hard workers and good stewards of the
environment . Please give them their permit . Thank you Dyanna Moyer
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